
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 2:55 PM 
To: GVO Testimony 
Cc: jeff@mauidiveshop.com 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB794 on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM* 
 

SB794 
Submitted on: 2/9/2017 
Testimony for GVO on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Jeff Strahn Maui Dive Shop Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 

mailto:webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 9:34 AM 
To: GVO Testimony 
Cc: DrKioniDudley@hawaii.rr.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB794 on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM 
 

SB794 
Submitted on: 2/9/2017 
Testimony for GVO on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Dr. Kioni Dudley The Friends of Makakilo Support No 

 
 
Comments: I hate it when government deliberately sets out to injure the people. This 
was the case some years back, when the state needed more money, and legislators 
decided to get it by tricking the business people of the state into having to pay late fines. 
Up until that time, GET taxes were due on the last day of the month. By changing the 
due date to the 20th, hundreds of thousands of hard-working people could be dunned 
for serious amounts of late fines as they forgot to file early and passed the due dates. I 
know. I've paid hundreds of dollars in fines. I'm just a little guy with two rooms I rent out. 
This whole ugly, rotten imposition needs to be reversed. This bill would return the due 
date to the end of the month. I ask you to support it. For the people.  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 8:50 AM 
To: GVO Testimony 
Cc: rich@seaparadise.com 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for SB794 on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM* 
 

SB794 
Submitted on: 2/9/2017 
Testimony for GVO on Feb 9, 2017 15:05PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 
Hearing 

Richard Kersten 
Sea Paradise Scuba 

Inc. 
Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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